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MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:   OCTOBER 28, 2021 
 
TO: COASTAL PERMIT ADMINISTRATOR 
 
FROM:  SAM VANDY VANDEWATER, SENIOR PLANNER 
 
SUBJECT:  CDP_2019-0003 – CONTINUE TO DATE CERTAIN (NOVEMBER 17, 2021) 

 
On October 6, 2021, California Coastal Commission staff provided comments on the aforementioned 

project. The comments expressed concern for the permitting of the Family Care Unit (FCU) without 

information to demonstrate adequate water supply. In response, the Applicants have decided to remove 

the FCU from the project request and would like additional time to prepare a new site plan reflecting as 

such. This continuance will also provide County staff sufficient time to amend project documents to 

reflect the changes to the project proposal. Therefore, it is requested that the project be continued to 

the November 17, 2021 Coastal Permit Administrator hearing. 
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